
“Whatever you do to the least of my brothers you do 

to me.”  - Matthew 25:40 

 

The children from St. John P.R.E.P. who are 

preparing to receive their First Communion will 

be participating in a retreat in March. During the 

retreat they will be putting together bags of 

toiletries for Catholic Charities. In order to meet 

our goal of 150 bags, donations are needed. 

Your generous donation of any of the items 

listed below is greatly appreciated. Items can 

be dropped off at the Family Center anytime 

before March 12, 2020 Thank you. 

Toothbrushes 

Small Tubes Toothpaste 

Dental Floss 

Small Packs Kleenex 

Small Shampoo Bottles 

Small Tubes Hand Lotion 

Chapstick 

Bandaids 

Hotel shampoos etc. 


